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Dear brothers and sisters in Christ, LORD'

We are excited to say this past year was a good one.

Building Improvements:
An additional furnace was placed upstairs to add more efficient heat. The boys and girls bathroom had

toilets replaced. The downstairs classrooms had some middle sized chairs donated. The school was
- blessed to be able to purchase at low cost quality locked shelves that open and close.
% This provided much needed storage space for the downstairs classrooms.

i Enrollment:
(% The school year 2021-2022 had 22 students enrolled. It was a

: blessing to be able to continue God’s work in the lives of these
~"  young people .

Staff:

Chris Brinkman rejoined our school family this past year.
She had taught here previously as well as volunteered in
the library and in other needed areas. We were blessed to have her return.

Mrs. Chris Brinkman

Chapel and Bible:
The local churches supported us with a message each week during our chapel
time. Students had daily Bible lessons and memorization of scripture.

Fall Field Trip:

The students travelled to Salina, KS to the Smoky Hill Museum for their fall
field trip. They had a great time learning about the Santa Fe Trail and the
people of Kansas. There were many interactive activities at the museum. The
most popular activity was the era of 1960’s Ice Cream parlor. Costumes were
available for dress up. Students pretended to make ice cream in the parlor.

Veteran’s Day:
Gary Hall, a veteran and historian, spoke to the students on military history,

equipment and life. We honored two of our parents on Veteran’ s Day. Ruth
Vajda with her daughter Maggie and Kristie Young with her daughter
Madalyn were recognized. .

Programs:
The Orchestra students began the school Christmas program by playing “Christ Was Born on Christmas

Day,” and "Angels From the Realms of Glory.” All students participated in the school play “B.C.
Tonight: Special Delivery!” It was a television news broadcast reporting the facts of the birth of our Lord
and Saviour and how His birth changed our world forever. The kids did a fantastic job!!
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The Easter program began with pledges to the American and
Christian Flags and the Bible. Students had recited the “Code of
Conduct,” that they had been memorizing and learning to live this
pastyear. The “Code of Conduct” is a list of Bible verses chosen
by staff members to strengthen Christian character. Orchestra
members played several selections. All students preformed the
play, “By The Tree!”. The Joy Fellowship Ladies from the Clay
Center Christian Church provided our refreshments. A special
thank you to them for continuing to do
this for the school!

4

Levi Willroth and Cole Peterson

Spring Field Trip:
The spring field trip was to Topeka, KS. Students attended “Topeka Dino

Days.” They traveled to the Great Overland Station to visit Sue the T. Rex.
Great Overland Station was set up for individuals to visualize how the
Dinosaur Age would have looked. There were plants, flowers, and even
possible smells of what a real dinosaurs’ breath smelled like (Ha,Ha!).
Students watched an animated film, saw life sized replicas of dinosaurs and a
light show. Students also travelled to Dino Days Base Camp where an
Allosaurus skeleton and its calf were displayed. The last stop of the day was
the Topeka Zoo, where life size replicas with sound were placed in various Finley Brew
locations.

Promotion: ,

Knox Condray was promoted from 8® to 9" grade. He is the son of Jes and Laurisa
Condray of Clay Center, KS. Knox enjoys fishing and bullfrog hunting. You can also
find him playing video games and watching survival shows. In school, his favorite
subject is science. He is particularly good at spelling and grammar. Knox is part of the
school orchestra program and plays the viola. Congratulations Knox!!

Green Public School Alumni:
Green Alumni held a class reunion at the EUB church which is now a community
center. The Green Christian School building was available for the alumni to tour.

Congratulations Knox!!

Last Day of School:
The last day of school was celebrated with a liotdog picnic and playing downtown at the park.

We look forward to the beginning of our 18" school year on Tuesday, September 6!

Check us out on Facebook at “Green Christian School” to view what students are learning. The school
website is www.greenchristianschool.org. “Give instruction to a wise man, and he will be still wiser,
Teach a just man, and he will increase in learning. The fear of the Lord is the beginning of wisdom, And
the knowledge of the Holy One is understand.” Proverbs 9:9-10




JESUS
Green Christiah School LORD:

Dear Friends,

We believe God has a plan for the Green Christian School, Inc. We have seen God’s guidance in establishing this
school as a strong presence in the community. Looking ahead, we see God continuing to lead and mold this
school into a place where academic excellence and the integration of faith with learning combine to prepare
future generations for service in His world.

It is our vision to offer children a Christ-centered, academically excellent education that challenges them to live
and act in society as committed followers of Jesus Christ. Our teachers are dedicated Christians. Guided by the
school’s vision, they provide a creative learning environment that encourages continual growth in the Lord.

We ask that you join us in being part of our future growth and development. Your financial gifts and prayer
support will enable us to continue to provide a Christ-centered education in Green. We are a 501 ¢ (3)
organization, so your contribution may be tax deductible.

(Please contact your tax advisor for more information.)
Cut off bottom portion and remit with your donation. Thank you!

You can contribute in building Godly children by helping in the following ways:

*Financial Donation *Sponsor a Child’s Tuition *Certificate of Deposit
*Bequest of Will *Gift of Annuities/ Charitable Trust *Life Insurance
*Prayer Support

Yes, | would like to support God’s plan for Green Christian School by making:

A One Time Gift of S A Pledge of § (per month)

Please contact our office at 785-944-3324 or email greenchristianschool@twinvalley.net.
If you are interested in sponsoring a child.

Name: Address:
City/State Zib: Phone #:
E-mail:

L__l Please add me to your e-mail list and keep me informed on all the events happening at the school.
Please look at our school website www.greenchristianschool.org for activities and events.
Checkout our Facebook page Green Christian School
Please make checks payable to: Green Christian School
Thank you for your support and may God richly bless you!
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